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August 22, 2018 
 

 
Sent via Electronic Mail 
 
Mr. David Wesolowicz  
Clarke Capital Management Inc.  
5215 Old Orchard Road  
Suite 650  
Skokie, IL 60077  
operations@clarkecap.com 
 
Re: Clarke Capital Management Inc. 
 NFA ID #251742 
 
Dear Mr. Wesolowicz: 

 
  NFA has reviewed the July 31, 2018 disclosure document (Document) that was 
received on August 20, 2018 and has no comments at this time.  As such, effective immediately, 
the Document may be used to solicit clients.  While NFA’s review focused on the highlighted 
changes within the Document, we did not verify those changes.  Therefore, NFA or the CFTC 
may raise compliance issues with the content of the Document at some future time.  If you have 
any questions concerning this matter, please contact me at 312-781-1508. 
 
  To facilitate NFA's review and acceptance process, future filings of this 
Document must include two attachments, one that is a clean copy and one that is "marked" to 
identify the deletions and additions that have been made to this Document.  NFA will reject any 
future filings of this Document not in this format.  If you have any questions or comments, 
please contact me at the above number or via email scarter@nfa.futures.org. 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
      Stacey Carter 
      Compliance Department 
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